
From: Jack Shuler <jack@novingerqtr.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/27/2012 1:55:12 PM
Subject: Governor's Mansion

So pleased to visit with you a few minutes at the Mansion December 20. Look forward to continuing
the dialogue as the Legislature cranks up. When you know about a Department of Administration bill, 
let me know and I will talk to Senator McGill.

Happy New Year!

Jack Shuler
President
Palmetto AgriBusiness Council
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